
 

 

 

In response to the COVID-19 Pandemic situation,  

SHANPU's operation notice 

 

  As the COVID-19 continues to impact our communities nationwide. We wanted to take a moment to share 

what the SHANPU will look like for the next couple of weeks, and more importantly, what happen with your 

open order. 

  On May 19th the Taiwan CECC (Central Epidemic Command Center) announce “CECC raises epidemic 

warning to Level 3 nationwide from May 19 to May 28; strengthened measures and restrictions introduced 

across Taiwan to reduce community transmission” *, SHANPU running as normal. If not drop down the 

number of indigenous COVID-19 cases in coming weeks, CECC might raises epidemic warning to Level 4, 

lockdown the city. SHANPU have to continue to abide by and cooperate with Level 4 epidemic prevention and 

control measures. SHANPU is a professional Push Button switches manufacturer in Taiwan. SHANPU's 

products are manufactured in Taiwan. All employees are an indispensable part of us. In order to ensure the 

health of employees and common epidemic prevention, SHANPU complies with the regulations of the CECC. 

If open order cannot be completed on time, it will be postponed according to the situation.  

Please forgive me for the inconvenience. 

* https://www.cdc.gov.tw/En/Bulletin/Detail/VN_6yeoBTKhRKoSy2d0hJQ?typeid=158  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Liao, Yu-Cheng (Tim) 

SHANPU CO. LTD. Sales Department 
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